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Date 9 July 2004  
  

 
Dear Bridget 
 

GB Consultation for NGC’s Grid Code Change Proposal F/04 
(Development of Maximum Generation Service) 

 
 
EDF Energy are pleased to have the opportunity to respond to this GB consultation on 
the Grid Code changes associated with the Development of a Maximum Generation 
Service. 
 
EDF Energy have responded to National Grid’s consultations in support of the 
proposed arrangements for a Maximum Generation Service and the proposed changes 
to the Grid Code to support this. 
 
We do not believe that these proposed changes give rise to any additional implications 
under a GB Grid Code and would therefore support the implementation of this change  
proposal in the GB Grid Code under BETTA. 
 
We hope that you will find these comments helpful.  If you have any queries please 
contact me on 0207 752 2526. 
 
 
Yours sincerely 
 
 
 
Rupert Judson 
Transmission Infrastructure 
& Development Manager 
 


